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Dear Parents 
  

World Book Day 
  
World Book Day takes place shortly, on Thursday 5​th​ March.  To celebrate this, there will be various 
activities taking place in school on the day itself.  
  
This year, we are inviting children to create a book character using whatever materials they wish. This 
could be a potato character as we have done in the past, or something entirely different. Examples include 
plasticine, lego, sticks, pebbles, puppets etc.  There will be prizes for the best two characters in each 
class.  
  
The children are also invited to bring their favourite book into school on this day to share with their class 
and we will be running our school book sale at the end of the day, with some special offers available. 
  
Each child will receive a World Book Day Token which will allow them to choose from a selection of free 
books or receive a £1 discount.  Most local bookshops and supermarkets are participating in this so 
please do encourage your child to make use of their token.  More information regarding this is available at 
http://www.worldbookday.com/books/​. 
  

 
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Charlotte Evans & Emma Payne 
English Subject Leaders 

 

 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
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